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Good evening vanners. And to my favorite time of year. The weather is starting to get a little cool and 

the holidays are just around the corner. I hope you’re getting ready for Halloween as it’s just a couple of 

weeks away. We’ve been doing lots of stuff around the museum trying to get ready for our upcoming 

sixth annual Christmas party fundraiser. We have been sorting nearly 40,000 dash plaques. We have also 

been working in the library as you can see by the attached photos. So as far as the Christmas party is 

concerned we are doing everything we can to put together a great party for all of you. The hotel is ready 

for us all you have to do is call the days in and mention the museum of vanning to get the special rate. 

All of the collectibles are nearly done we did some really cool T-shirts, patches and dash plaques again 

this year. So remember for your $25 donation to the museum you will receive three meals which include 

pizza on Friday night, breakfast on Saturday morning, and dinner Saturday night. We will supply the 

meat for dinner. All we ask is that you bring a covered dish for the Saturday dinner. We also will have a 

free tiki bar outside next to the pool which will be where the band will be playing Saturday afternoon. So 

if you have any questions about the party, please don’t hesitate to drop me a line or look for the info on 

the attached flyer. For all you early arrivals we are also having a tiki bar pub crawl around Tampa Bay on 

Thursday. I probably have forgotten something so if I have just please let know what you may need. 

Hope you’re having a great weekend, don’t eat too much candy at Halloween and keep on Vanning. 
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